
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/12-13/036 
 

July 7, 2012 
To,  
All MCHI-CREDAI Members & 
All MCHI-CREDAI Units Members. 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

As you are aware that the last day for receiving project nomination forms for CREDAI 
Real Estate Awards 2012 is 10th July, 2012. The award show is scheduled to be held 
at Hotel Grand Hyatt, Mumbai on 11th August 2012.  
 
Hence only 4 days left for sending the duly filled in nomination forms for CREDAI 
Awards.  
 
We hence kindly request all our MCHI-CREDAI Members and All our Units Members 
to send in their maximum project nominations as early as possible. 
 
We are in receipt of a query that in some parts of the country B.U. certificate or 
Occupancy certificate has not been issued by the local authorities. Hence they are 
unable to send their projects for nomination due to the precondition of having B.U / 
occupancy certificate for filing any project nomination form.  
 
 As it is a genuine technical problem, in such cases, we would consider their project for 
nomination based on the completion certificate issued by their respective architect. It 
will  considered as a valid document to receive nomination form from any such region. 
 
 We are allowing this leniency to protect the larger interest of the developer community, 
but kindly do take care that nobody misuse this facility. 
 
Please take a note of the fact that there will be actual site inspection of the nominated 
project, if it qualifies for the final three.  
 
For any clarification, kindly feel free to contact D&B on the numbers given in the 
Nomination Form.  
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
       Sd/- 
Dharmesh Jain 
Vice President, MCHI-CREDAI 


